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 Cab

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
cab. 
   It was a nice cab. 
   “I saw a cab,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice cab,” he 
said.
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Lab

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
lab. 
   It was a nice lab. 
   “I saw a lab,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice lab,” he 
said.
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Bag

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
bag. 
   It was a nice bag. 
   “I saw a bag,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice bag,” he 
said.
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 Rag

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
rag. 
   It was a nice rag. 
   “I saw a rag,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice rag,” he 
said.
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 Yam

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
yam. 
   It was a nice yam. 
   “I saw a yam,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice yam,” he 
said.
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 Can

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
can. 
   It was a nice can. 
   “I saw a can,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice can,” he 
said.
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 Fan

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
fan. 
   It was a nice fan. 
   “I saw a fan,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice fan,” he 
said.
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 Pan

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
pan. 
   It was a nice pan. 
   “I saw a pan,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice pan,” he 
said.
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 Van

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
van. 
   It was a nice van. 
   “I saw a van,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice van,” he 
said.
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 Cap

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
cap. 
   It was a nice cap. 
   “I saw a cap,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice cap,” he 
said.
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 Map

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
map. 
   It was a nice map. 
   “I saw a map,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice map,” he 
said.
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 Bat

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
bat. 
   It was a nice bat. 
   “I saw a bat,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice bat,” he 
said.
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 Hat

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
hat. 
   It was a nice hat. 
   “I saw a hat,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice hat,” he 
said.
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 Mat

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
mat. 
   It was a nice mat. 
   “I saw a mat,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice mat,” he 
said.
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 Vat

   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
vat. 
   It was a nice vat. 
   “I saw a vat,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice vat,” he 
said.
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   Lawson-Hunter saw a 
sax. 
   It was a nice sax. 
   “I saw a sax,” said 
Lawson-Hunter. 
   “It was a nice sax,” he 
said.
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